
Equalities, Human Rights and Civil Justice Committee

Contact: Equalities, Human Rights and Civil Justice Committee, The Scottish 
Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP.  
Email EHRCJ.committee@parliament.scot. We welcome calls through Relay UK and 
in BSL through Contact Scotland BSL. 

Kaukab Stewart MSP 
Minister for Equalities 
Scottish Government 

17 April 2025 

Dear Kaukab, 

Supreme Court Judgment in For Women Scotland 
Ltd v The Scottish Ministers 

Further to the Supreme Court’s decision in relation to the above case yesterday 
morning the Committee would welcome your response in writing to the judgment. I 
appreciate you will be not immediately be in a position to provide a full response, but 
the Committee would nonetheless welcome your initial reflections on the implications 
of this judgment. I would be grateful for a response by Thursday 24 April. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Adam MSP 
Convener 


